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Docror, the elections are now over ; if you like the REVIEW do not
wait to see how the Manitoba School question will be settled before
sending in your subscription. It is not expected that the change of
Administration will cause an alteration in the medical tariff of fees, or
in the subscription price of this journal.

* Ok ¥

Lire Insurance ExaMINERs’ FEes.—The Equitable Life will on
and after the 1st of July, 1896, return to the old tariff and will pay $5
for each medical examination. We are glad to see that the united
efforts of the medical press towards securing adequate compensation
for the services of medical examiners have been successful.

* ¥ X

WitHOUT AN OFFicIaL OrRGaN.—The Ontario Medical Council
decided to discontinue the grant for the free distribution of a journal
to the members of the College. The Announcement and report of
nroceedings wiil L 1Ssucu oy tue L1inling LOmMMItee of the Louncl.
DLirs. Barrick and Emory have charge of the matter.

* %k F

Lopck PracTicE.—Dr. J. Spence, Toronto, presented the following
report 7e lodge practice to the Ontario Medical Association: “Your
committee appointed last year to consider the question of lodge prac.
tice, begs to report: That it cannot propose any fixed scheme yet
applicable to this whole province, but it strongly condemns the grow-
ing evil and recommends that an effort be made to have each society
in the province take the subject into its consideration and purge itself
in any way w! atever by making lodge practice by any physician dis-
creditable, all of which your committee herewith begs to present.”

CaxaplaN MEDbicaL AssociaTioN.—Members of the profession all
over the Dominion are commencing to take a lively interest in the
coming meeting of the Canadian Medical Association at Montreal on
August 26th to :8th next. The fact that there is to be some definite
action taken in connection with inter-provincial registration is
bringing a large contingent from the Maritime Provinces; each
Medical Council is sending delegates to the Dominion Committee.
The President, Dr. James T. Thorburn, is putting forth every effort
to ensure the success of this meeting. It is as yet too early to
announce the provisional programme, but we promise it to our
readers in the Augvst issue. We understand, however, that the
following gentlemen have intimated their intenticn of contributing to



